
 

 

NEWSLETTER 23rd SEPTEMBER 2016 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

 

Week 4 
 

Mon 26th Sept 
NO Y4-6  
Football Club 
 

Tues 27th Sept 
3-4pm 
E-Bluey Club  
 

Wed 28th Sept 
3-4:15pm  
H5 Gym Club 1 
4:30-5:30pm  
H5 Gym Club 2 
 

Thurs 29th Sept 
3-4:15pm  
Y4-6 Dance 
Club3-4:30pm 
H5 Football 
Club 
 

Fri 30th Sept 
2:30pm 
Celebration 
Assembly 
 

Week 5 
 

Mon 3rd Oct 
 

Tues 4th Oct 
3-4pm 
E-Bluey Club  
3-4pm Y4-6  
Football Club 
 

Wed 5th Oct 
‘Phil the Bag’ 
3-4:15pm  
H5 Gym Club 1 
4:30-5:30pm  
H5 Gym Club 2 
 

Thurs 6th Oct 
3-4:15pm  
Y4-6 Dance 
Club 
3-4:30pm 
H5 Football 
Club 
 

Fri 7th Oct 
2:30pm 
Celebration 
Assembly 

 

You can order your school uniform online from Tesco or School Trends using their websites, please see links  

below: www.tesco.com/ues or www.schooltrends.co.uk  Please ensure that you register before ordering. 

Writer of the Week.. 
Nominations this week are: Nayan G, Jimmy G,  

Drishya P, Arshi R and Ningsam L 
 

 The winner this week is… Ningsam 
 Please turn over to read her work! 

 

OUR SUPERSTARS!  Congratulations!  
 

Our superstars this week are: Reuben R, Denny S, Lola T,  

Harvey H, Nayan G, Arica G, Tangso L, Kris W, Saskar G and Rose C. 
 

 Well done! 

Chatterbox  
Community 

 

This week ROBINS have  
chosen the chatterbox subject: 

 

“If you could create your own 
Mythical Creature what would it 

look like?” 

 Starlight 
Unfortunately Starlight do not collect from our area so we are  

unable to be part of this charity at the moment.  They have kept  
our details on file and if they do expand their collection range, they will contact us.   

Do not worry, however, a very organised parent (thank you Mrs Sootarsing) has arranged  
for a “Phil the Bag” day on 5th October so get collecting now!   

 

For our new parents, “Phil the Bag” is a scheme we have been using for the last few years.  
They accept all kinds of adult & childrens’ clothing, hats, shoes, belts, handbags, and  
household textiles including sheets, pillow cases, duvet covers, curtains and towels.  

We will shortly send out flyers with more info but  
if you could start collecting that would be great. 

For more info http://www.philthebag.co.uk/ 

Class Assemblies -  All Welcome 
Fridays at 2.30pm  

 

 * 14 October - Hedgehogs * 4 November - Puffins 

* 11 November - Otters  * 18 November - Owls 

   * 25 November - Robins    * 9 December - Squirrels 
 

Please arrive on time and please be quiet during the assembly. Thank you. 

Democracy Day 
On Thursday 29th September we are having a  

Democracy Day!  Classes will investigate the 

meaning of democracy and its importance in 

an age appropriate way.  We will also be  

explaining the importance of our school  

council to ensure pupils views are heard.   

School Council elections will then be held in the afternoon.  

The results will be announced in the celebration assembly on 

Friday the 30th at 2.30pm.   

I’d like to encourage you to discuss this topic with your  

children so they can decide before Thursday if they wish to 

be considered for school council.  Thank you.  

Reminders... 
Harvest Festival: 19th Oct (2pm) 

Y6 SCAF Workshop: 18th Oct (5pm)  
Staff Development Days:  
20th and 21st October  

SCHOOL CLOSED 


